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In 2022, the Welsh Government asked a group of 18 experts, from a range of organisations, to advise the Cabinet Sub-Committee about the impact of the cost-of-living crisis on people in Wales and actions that could be taken to mitigate those impacts.

I am today publishing the expert group’s summary report and recommendations. 

I will be making a statement about cost-of-living in the Senedd later today. 
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